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October 17", 2024

Dear Patient:

It is with great sadness that we are writing to inform you that after nearly four decades North
Suburban Cardiology Associates will close its doors on November 28th, 2024. it has been our
privilege to care for you and we are gratefut that you have entrusted us with your care.

Our last day seeing patients will be Wednesday, November 27th, 2024. Untit November 27th, we
will continue to see all patients at their appointed times, and we will make every effort to
accommodate patients who request to be seen urgently or emergently.

As a result of this development, Dr Raby will be retiring from outpatient practice. Drs. jurayj,
Srivastava, and Whelton will continue to practice locally, but in different office locations. Their
future office addresses are listed below:

Daniel Jurayj, MD Anshul Srivastava, MD " Megan Whelton, MD

Woburn Medical Associates  Tufts Medical Center Cardiology Tufts Medical Center Cardiology
23 Warren Ave, Suite 100 50 Rowe St, Suite600 50 RoweSt, Suite 600

Woburn, MA 01801 Melrose, MA 02176 Melrose, MA 02176
781-933-1198 (781) 620-4717 {781) 620-4717

(starting 1/13/2025)

if you are a patient of Dr. Whelton or Dr Srivastava your future appointments will remain as
scheduled at their new location ( Tufts Medical Center Cardiology 50 Rowe St, suite 600
Melrose;MA. We kindly request that you contact the new office at 781-620-4717 to confirm your
upcoming appointment and update any necessary information.

If you are a patient of Dr. Jurayj and have an appointmentin 2025, Woburn Medical Associates will
be contacting you to move your appointment into his Woburn Medical Schedule. If you have an
appointment for December of 2024 please contact Woburn Medical Associates directly for an
appointment early in 2025

Sincerely,

Khether Raby, MD
Daniel Jurayj, MD
Megan Whelton, MD

Anshul Srivastava, MD
SEE BACK PAGE FOR ADDIOTNAL DETAILS



For access to your records, we recommend that you use the MyChart feature through the Epic
portalto access your information at no cost: MyTuftsMed Portal Website: https://mytuftsmed.org

MyTuftsMed Portal Patient Help Line: 855-422-7300 (toll free) or 617-636-5418 (local)

important Note: If you are transferring to another provider in the Tufts or Winchester System, you
will not need a copy of your record as your new provider will have access.

To help facilitate any requests for copies of medical records, we have partnered with Sharecare, a
Release of Information company. Sharecare’s purpose and responsibility is to provide you with
your requested information in a compliant and timely manner.

Should you wish to transfer a copy of your medical record from our practice to another provider
outside of Tufts Medicine {or to yourself), please complete a medical release form and return to
Sharecare at the address on the authorization form along with a check or money order for $ 18.75.
This will cover the cost of the reproduction as well as the delivery expense. Upon receipt of your
payment, to Sharecare, your records will be released as you have requested. A copy of our medical
release form is available on our website: www.nscardio.com. Click on resources -> download
forms ->medical record release form.

Questions regarding request process, status or fees: Contact Sharecare at 1-858-244-1811 Site
ID#MA1196

To make payment and submit Authorization:

Mail to: Sharecare Health Data Services Care of: NSCardio 100 Cummings Ctr, Ste. 351G Beverly,
MA 01915. Checks should be made out to Sharecare.
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